
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the items listed below will be opened to accept proposals on behalf of the 
City of Marysville effective Tuesday, April 13, 2024, and will close on Wednesday, April 24, 2024 at 3:00 pm. 
 
The City of Marysville has opened a Request for Qualifications (RFQ) for City Project Management and 

Construction superintendent Services and is intending to select a qualified firm or individual to provide City 

Services with knowledge and experience in a variety of basic on-site project management and oversight 

activities to the City of Marysville, California 

To be considered, submit three (3) hard copies and one (1) electronic copy in Portable Document Format 
(PDF) (labeled, USB flash memory device) of the Consultant’s statement of qualifications.  A proposed fee 
schedule following the format of Caltrans Local Assistant Procedures Manual (LAPM) form 10-H2, valid for 
the Agreement years 2024/2025, and 2025/2026 shall be submitted in a separate envelope from the 
Qualification Statement.  The hard copies shall be mailed or submitted to 526 C Street, Marysville, CA 95901 
prior to and be received by 3:00 P.M. on April 24, 2024. SOQs shall be submitted in a sealed package clearly 
marked “City Project Manager/Construction Superintendent Services” and addressed as follows: City of 
Marysville, City Clerk, 526 C Street, Marysville, CA 95901, Attention: Nicole Moe.  For a copy of the entire 
RFQ please visit https://www.marysville.ca.us/bids-rfps or email the City Clerk at nmoe@marysville.ca.us . 
The City will choose the most qualified consultant, firm or company with capabilities in all areas. The City of 
Marysville is an Equal Opportunity Employer. 
 

Nicole Moe, City Clerk 
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